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VPD Report Number: 23-021132 Date/Time Occurred: March 13th, 2023 / at 7:45 p.m. 

Type of Incident: Homicide Location: 2900 block of S. Fulgham St. 

 

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

N/A  

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown                  

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On March 13th, 2023, at approximately 7:45pm, the Visalia Police Department received multiple calls of shots 

fired in the 2900 block of S. Fulgham St.  At 7:57 p.m., the Visalia Police Department received a call that a male subject 

was in the 1700 block of E. Mineral King Ave. suffering from a gunshot wound.  Officers responded to both locations 

and secured the scenes.  The victim was transported to a local hospital where he was pronounced deceased.  The Violent 

Crimes Unit responded and took over the investigation. 

 

Anyone with information is asked to contact Detective Max Navo at (559) 713-4234.  Those wishing to remain 

anonymous can contact the Anonymous Tip Line at (559) 713-4738. 

 

 

 

 

  

   Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol/Violent Crimes Supervisor: Sgt. Nate Flaws  
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